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May 3, 1989
W.J.CahlH
Executive Vke Presdent

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION (CPSES)
DOCKET NOS. 50-445 AND 50-446
CHARGING PUMP MIhiFLOW LINES
SDAR: CP-88-36 (INTERIM REPORT)

Gentlemen:

On October 6, 1988, TV Electric verbally notified your Mr. R. F. Warnick of a
potentially reportable deficiency involving the Chemical Volume and Control
System (CVCS) charging pumps alternate minimum flow recirculation piping. The
latest report on this issue, logged TXX-89053, was submitted February 2,1989.
The purpose of this report is to update the status of this issue.

The pipe stress and pipe support evaluations required to asser,s the safety
significance of this potentially reportable deficiency are ongoing. '

TV Electric will submit the final report on this issue prior to fuel load for
Unit 1.

Sincerely,

William J. Cahill, Jr. ;

i

By:
I. 5. Marshall
Generic Licensing Manager

HAM /vld

c - Mr. R. D. Martin, Region IV
Resident Inspectors, (CPSES) (3)
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